
Call in and see us...

@NetworkrailWAL CRWales@networkrail.co.uk  03457 11 41 41 

Network Rail is upgrading Onibury  
level crossing on the A49 between  

Craven Arms and Ludlow. 
The road will be closed to all traffic from 1 July to 9 July 2017. 

This essential work will significantly extend the life of the 
crossing and help to prevent repeated closures in the future.

A diversionary route will be in place for vehicles. 

Want to know more? 
Visit one of our drop-in centres:

Tuesday 13 June, 
3pm – 7pm 

Ludlow Mascall 
Centre, Lower 

Galdeford, Ludlow, 
SY8 1RZ

Wednesday 14 June, 
3pm – 7pm

Onibury Village Hall, 
Onibury, Shropshire,  

SY7 9AW

Thursday 15 June, 
3pm – 7pm

Mayfair Community 
Centre, Easthope 

Road, Church 
Stretton, SY6 6BL

We are sorry for any inconvenience these works 
may cause and thank you for bearing with us.  

We encourage all road and rail users to plan ahead 
and allow additional time for travelling.


